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The Hamilton Skating Club is happy to announce that
Canskate sessions are tentatively scheduled to begin in
November for skaters who are working on Stage 2 and up.

Canskate sessions will be 6 weeks and take place Saturday
and Sunday. Session times and location will be announced in
the coming weeks.

Limited spots will be available in order to adhere to the COVID
protocols from Skate Ontario and the
City of Hamilton.

We are currently taking pre-registrations for families who
‘would like to secure a spot. Toreserve your spot, please send
an email to:

canskatep@gma

.com

Please include your name, your child (or childrens) names as
well as the current Canskate stage they are working on.

Looking forward to seeing everyone back on the ice!




